
10th Annual Hampton Roads Sunfish Challenge and Dinghy Distance Race 
Hampton Yacht Club, Hampton, VA 
September 22, 2018 
 

Great sunshine and warm weather greeted the sailors for the 10th Annual Hampton Roads Sunfish challenge and 68 

sailors take to the line. Unfortunately, very light winds and strong current were prevalent at the start but after half way 

through and the fleet rounded Middle Ground Lighthouse (only turning mark), winds picked up to 12-15 NW, enabling 62 

of the 68 boats that started to finish. But over all a fun day and a great party both Friday night and Saturday night!  

Joe & Zach Buczkowski were the only Lightning competiting.  

 

 

 

 


